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Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday Reception Class spent an afternoon 

exploring Trevaylor Woods. They managed to find 

many Autumn Treasures, which they have brought 

back to school to investigate further, and plenty of 

mud to squelch through and enjoy! Grateful thanks 

to all parents who helped out on the trip and made 

the visit possible.

The Friends have decided to hold a Christmas Afternoon Tea 

on Friday 8th December starting at 2pm- more details to 

follow after half term. 

Today we were joined by Richard from Stay Safe! 

Cornwall who led an Anti- Bullying Workshop. 

Here are some comments from the day: 

‘Richard explained that Bullying means targeted 

behaviour that happens more than once rather than a 

disagreement with our friends’ and that, should this 

happen, ‘we need to tell an adult straight away.’ 
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Congratulations to Cadan, Dominic, Jack N, Grace, 

Thea, Alfie Pi, Harvey, Lillie and Isaak who all 

successfully completed this year’s Summer Reading 

Challenge organised by Penzance Library.  
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Y3-4 Nanjizal Class’ Shakespeare Project Workshop 

We are delighted to let you know that our school has once again been chosen 

to take part in the Minack Theatre’s Shakespeare Project. Together with some 

other local schools we will be performing our adaptation of ‘A Midsummer’s 

Night Dream’ on the stage at the Minack Theatre on the morning of Monday 

6th November. Our school will be performing Act 2. We were visited by John 

Brolly who told us the start of Shakespeare’s story then helped us work out the 

dialogue and actions we will be rehearsing to perform this part of the story. 

Parents and friends are welcome to come along to see the production. More 

details after half term. 

 

West Penwith Schools Carol Concert 

‘Prelude to Christmas’  Sunday 3rd December 

St Just Miner’s Chapel 

Our school choir will be taking part in this special carol concert, 

organised to bring old and young together in this beautiful building. 

There will be musical accompaniment and the audience will be 

invited to join in but as our choir will be singing some carols we 

hope that as many choir members as possible will be able to come 

along. As this is such as busy time of the year we ask that you make 

a note of the date now to help make this an uplifting start to 

Christmas celebrations. Tea & Cake available in the hall afterwards. 
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Activities R Us will be held at Community House on Tuesday 31st 
October to prepare for the disco starting at 7pm. Any child booked in 
for that session will be taken to Community House by minibus and 
should be collected from Community House by the usual session 
ending time of 5.30pm. Thank you. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking Y5 Group 1 
Wednesday-KS1 Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills until 4.15pm  
Thursday- Football (Y3-6) until 4.15pm                                   

 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday-  Hallowe’en Disco Preparations 
Tuesday- Disco Preparations at Community House 
Wednesday- Den Building 
Thursday- Crafty Corner 
 Friday- Surprise! 
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St Buryan Academy Primary School 

Family  Hallowe’en Disco 

Tuesday 31st October at 

St Buryan Community House 7- 8.30pm 

All proceeds to St Buryan Academy After School Club 

Admission-£10 Family Ticket or £2 child, £3 adult 

Includes a Scary Trick or Treat Party Bag 

children should be accompanied by an adult please  

BAR available, Bring Your Own nibbles 



St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter   18th October 2017 

    Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe 

                          Tel: 01736 810480               email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 

 



St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter   18th October 2017 

    Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe 

                          Tel: 01736 810480               email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 

 

 

Application forms available from school reception 


